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Head of School: Mrs B Rundle 
 

27 February 2020 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Menu Change – St. Piran’s Day 
 
On Thursday 5 March 2020, we will be celebrating St Piran’s Day by having a 
Cornish themed menu for the day.  Children will have the opportunity to enjoy 
a pasty lunch on this occasion.  We will also be offering the usual choice of a 
filled jacket potato or a sandwich as an alternative.  
 
ParentPay has now been updated to reflect the change in menu, and any 
bookings already made for this date have therefore been cancelled. 
 
Please sign into ParentPay as soon as possible to make a new menu choice 
for your child, this is to ensure we order enough pasties for all the children. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs B Rundle 
Head of School 
 
 


